
6th Grade Tellus Science Museum Field Trip Information 

 

Dear Students and Parents: 

We are excited to present a special learning opportunity that has been arranged exclusively for our 6th grade 

students at the beginning of November.  Our plan is to board chartered motor coaches for a packed day full 

of learning and fun at Tellus Science Museum.  We are planning to leave Riverwatch at 9:00. Please do not be 

late on this day; we will not wait for late students.  Students will return to school around 5:00, so please make 

plans to pick up your student after the school day is over.  

Dates of trip by Homeroom teacher: 

Monday, November 4th Team R:  Barlow, Hill, Kelley, Monroe, Thomson 

Team P:  Bull, Drews, Messina, Sterner 

Tuesday, November 5th  Team M:  Cole, McConnell, Share, Schlich, Shroyer 

Team S:  Kincheloe, Shedrawy, Storm, Tisdale, Walden 

 

Tellus Science Museum’s exhibits will open a student’s mind and ignite a passion for science.  During their 

visit, students will see minerals from all over the world, including some that glow! They will get to stand under 

a massive T-Rex and imagine what it was like when the Wright brothers took their first flight by seeing a 

full-size replica of the flyer.  Students will interact and learn in the Collins Family My Big Back Yard and pan 

for gems and dig up fossils to take home.  At the time of the field trip, our 6th students will have begun their 

Unit on the Earth’s crust (S6E5f).  In the Weinman Mineral Galley, students will be able to explore the 

earth’s curst and learn about plate tectonics with the interactive exhibits.  To wrap up our trip to Tellus 

students will take a seat, lean back and prepare for an incredible ride in the Bentley Planetarium.  The digital 

projector will take students through our solar system to the edge of the galaxy and beyond.   

The cost of this learning opportunity is $65.00 and includes the following:  

• Charted motor coaches 

• Admission to Tellus Science Museum 

• Planetarium admission  

• Tips and Trip escorts.   

Not Included- Lunch. Students will need to bring a sack lunch from home or purchase a school sack lunch.   

Our preferred method of payment is MyPaymentsPlus.  You can complete a permission slip and pay for the trip 

there at www.mypaymentsplus.com.  Payment is due by Thursday, October 17, 2019.  If you are unable to pay 

online, please email Jennifer Kelley at jekelley@forsyth.k12.ga.us  No Refunds will be issued after Thursday, 

October 17, 2019. 

We hope you are as excited as we are about this outstanding educational opportunity for your child.   

As always, Thanks for your support! 

Your RMS 6th grade staff  
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